Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

087 Micholitz to Sander




Manila, 30-5-89

To Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans

Dear Sir,

Enclosed please find a list of contents of five cases which you will receive through Messrs. Mansfield, Singapore. As you have not received any Cypr[ipedium] haynald[ianum] since ’85, I hope these three cases will be welcome. Of Renanthera storiei I had ordered much more but I could not get them. I do not think they will travel unless established.

On Saturday the first of June I shall leave here and try to get Aerides sander[iana] etc. but I do not know whether they will let me in. Cholera still prevails there.

Curnow has gone to collect Phalaenopsis (if I am rightly informed).

Trusting you are quite well, I remain,

yours faithfully,

W. Micholitz

Enclosed a dry flower spike of the Aerides I sent you, it is a very poor specimen. They are always more than double the length of this.

W.M.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
Page 1 of 1
01/08/2003 07:46

